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I am writing in support of HB3075-1 and a supporter of Measure 114 to reduce gun 

violence. It’s about time it went into effect. 

 

After the long delays, HB 3075-1 will help ensure a smoother and more rapid 

implementation of Measure 114.  I have every hope that these efforts to reduce gun 

related homicides and suicides in Oregon will be successful. 

 


